200 Oak Street
Newburgh, NY 12550
February 13, 2015

Ms. Grace Cardone, Chairperson
Zoning Board of Appeals

Town of Newburgh

1496 Route 300

Newburgh, NY 12550

Dear Ms. Cardone and Members of the Zoning Board of Appeals:

At your January meeting, several Board members indicated that they would find it helpful to see a survey of our
land, where we are requesting a height variance for a stone accessory building.

Since that meeting, we have made repeated phone calls to several local surveyors, leaving messages and sending
emails, but we not yet had a conversation; therefore, we have not been able to learn when we can schedule a survey

or how long the process is likely to take. No doubt the heavy snowfall of recent weeks has been a factor in delaying
Surveyor responses.

We ask that the Board hold our hearing open and allow us to request an available time on a future agenda when we
are ready to return.

Thank you, again, for your time and attention.

Sincerely yours,

(hul ~

Carol Pauli (Hudelson)




